Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Medical Center Bridge

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 4:50 PM
To: 'Scott Trudeau' <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
Cc: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
Subject: RE: Medical Center Bridge

Scott,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your comment concerning the East Medical Center Bridge will be provided as a communication item on the January 19 Transportation Commission Agenda. Please be aware you can also share your comments with the Commission at their <u>meeting 7 PM tomorrow</u> night via Zoom as part of the public comment period.

Transportation staff are also copied here so that they are also aware of your comment.

Respectfully, (And wishing you the best for the holiday season)

Eli Cooper, A.I.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager
City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor · Ann Arbor · MI · 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710
ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: Scott Trudeau <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 11:03 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission TransportationCommission@a2gov.org; CityCouncil

<<u>CityCouncil@a2gov.org</u>> **Subject:** Medical Center Bridge

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

This morning I read Adam Goodman's written comments to the Transportation Commission regarding the East Medical Center Drive bridge proposal. As someone who bikes to the hospital for frequent medical appointments and travels through this intersection on all modes regularly and I agree with his observations and feedback, entirely.

Please have the backbone to to support our goal of reducing Vehicle Miles Travelled in service of our climate goals and use our negotiating leverage with the University on this issue to encourage them to take transportation demand management the hospital seriously.

Link: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eky6cH_Ra64mUj4i4q00ygRgSIvTxFLyd8B2T1d7AoM/edit

Scott Trudeau